
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Email holder 
 
 
This is to inform you that the United Nations Framework Convention on Climate 
Change (UNFCC) in Collaboration with the Nelson Mandela Foundation (NMF) has 
held an Internet Raffle Draw, and your Email Address was among the 18 Email 
Addresses that was picked through the computer ballot system to receive the sum of 
$750,000.00 (Seven Hundred and Fifty Thousand United States Dollars 
Only) 
 
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change And Nelson Mandela 
Foundation in conjunction with the United Nations (UN) is giving out a yearly award 
of  $750,000.00 (Seven Hundred and Fifty Thousand United States 
Dollars Only) to all the 18 lucky recipients, the United Nations Framework 
Convention on Climate Change and Nelson Mandela Foundation was conceived with 
the objective of human growth, educational and community development, and to 
create awareness to the dangers posed on our planet by climate change. 
 
                                           BELOW IS YOUR AWARD INFORMATION 
 
EMAIL CODE NUMBER: UNFCC/NMF/18/13 
BATCH NO: (N-222-6747, E-900-56) 
AMOUNT WON: US$ 750,000.00 
 
                                             PRIZE CLAIMING INSTRUCTIONS 
To receive your prize, please do contact our consultant and furnish him with the 
following information: 
 
1. Full name............................... 
2. Country.................................. 
3. Contact Address..................... 
4. Telephone Number................. 
5. Fax Number............................ 
6. Marital Status......................... 
7. Occupation............................. 
8. Date of birth...................... 
9. Sex................................. 
10. Alternative email address.......... 
 
                                            CONSULTANT CONTACT DETAILS 
 
Name: Mr. Martin Nel 
Tel:  +27-78-135-9073 
Fax:  +27-86-577-9276 
Emails: martin.nel@unccaf.org 
 
Finally, all funds should be claimed by their respective beneficiaries, not later than 90 
days after notification. On behalf of the Board kindly, accept our warmest regards. 
 
Ms. Christiana Figueres 
Executive Secretary. 
 
                                           PLEASE HELP PROTECT/SAVE OUR PLANET 
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